
Scholarship Distribution Events 

A ceremony was conducted in 2022 to distribute scholarships from Ehsaas, PEEF, and the 

British Council.  Below are some pictures and a newspaper cutting from the scholarship 

distribution event, where a scholarship cheque was given out by the University Registrar and the 

Dean of the Faculty of Basic and Applied Science. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Dean of the Faculty of Basic and Applied Science presenting cheque to students 


